
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Upcoming blood drive
By Lacy Sharbono, Executive Assistant & Medical Staff Coordinator

It’s that time of year again! Our first 
Republic Community Blood Drive for 
2017 is on April 4th from 1:00pm to 
5:15pm in the Ferry County Public 
Hospital District parking lot. This is a great 
way to give back and save a life. For our 3 
blood drives held in 2015 we collected 96 
lifesaving units of blood and, even better, 
in 2016 we collected 103 lifesaving units of 
blood! Let’s keep it going in 2017.

To help streamline the donation process, 
you will receive an email once you are 
signed up for the blood drive to complete 
your health history questionnaire. *Please 

note: the health history questionnaire must 
be completed the same day you donate. 
Once you complete your questionnaire you 
will receive a barcoded Fast Track Ticket 
that you will need to print off and bring to 
the Blood Drive bus. They can also accept 
the Fast Track Ticket from most mobile 
devices as long as the barcode from the 
ticket can be scanned. This will save you a 
lot of time the day of the drive. 

If you would like to donate please contact 
Lacy Sharbono at 509-775-8242.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html

Ferry County Public Hospital District
Improving Health – Saving Lives


